


● A school wide Open House will occur in August, along with the Title I annual parent meeting. The
meeting will cover:

- School progress towards previously set goals
- School goals and grade level learning objectives
- Title 1 status and related information
- Parental involvement and engagement

● Throughout the 2022 – 2023 school year, Whitewater Middle School will focus on delivering high
levels of customer service. We will strive to be sensitive to the cultural background of parents,
students and our community in general in an effort to provide a welcoming environment for all.
When visiting Whitewater Middle, parents and community members should expect:
- A friendly greeting and response
- Quality customer service
- Consistency
- An answer or future answer
- Follow up and follow through

● We invite you to call the school (980-344-3400) to ask any questions you may have or to schedule a
visit or meeting. It is our hope that your child/children will have a wonderful experience learning at
Whitewater Middle School.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

We welcome your feedback on our Parent Involvement Plan. Please use the space below to make any
comments or suggestions. Please cut/remove and return to school in whatever manner is most

convenient.
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